
Town of Pitkin  

August 2022 Regular Meeting 
 

 

Commissioner and Community 
• Building Inspector –Tom Gibb – Two permits for prebuilt garages are in process 

• Zoning Board –  No report 

• Environmental Health – Gayla Gibb – EHA is continuing to review files and working on a 
spreadsheet to keep track of inspection dates. 

• Streets – Jesse James Garetson – The last two culverts were sold for a private drive 

• Ditches – Vacant – Volunteers continue to care for the ditches   

• Cemetery – Mark Rossmiller – A cemetery work day was held on Thursday, 8/4/22.  

Seven people attended.  The grass along the roads and markers was trimmed and 

excavation for the Memorial Wall foundation was started.  A layout was completed for 

spaces for future sale in the area near the lower road.  This area is showing to be a 

popular area for space sales.  There has been considerable interest in space sales 

recently.  Four spaces have been sold in recent days and there is potential for many 

more sales (12-15) in the near future.  One internment is planned for mid-September. 
• Town Hall – Garry Winget –  The contract for the grant should be complete in August.  It 

is unlikely that the work will be completed this summer, so a 2023 schedule for the work 

will be developed.   

• Parks and Rec – Vacant – No report 

 

Reports 


